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September 12, 2019   10 CFR 50.80 
   10 CFR 50.90 
   10 CFR 72.50 
 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, DC 20555–0001 

  
 
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station 
Renewed Facility Operating License No. DPR-16 
NRC Docket No. 50-219, 71-0964, and 72-0015 

 
 
Subject: Request for Continuation of NRC Actions and Approvals for Oyster Creek 

Nuclear Generating Station following Transfer of the Licenses from Exelon 
Generation to Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC 

 
References:  

1. Letter from Amy M. Snyder (U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission) to Bryan 
Bryan C. Hanson (Exelon Generation Company, LLC) – “Order Approving 
Transfer of the License for the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station 
and Conforming License Amendment (EPID# L-2018-LLM-0002), dated June 
20, 2019 
 

2. Email from Michael P. Gallagher (Exelon Generation) to Bruce Watson 
(U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission) Notification of the Completion of 
Sale Closure Activities Transferring Oyster Creek Nuclear Station 
Ownership to Holtec International, dated July 1, 2019 (ML19182A342) 

 
In accordance with the NRC Order issued approving the transfer of the Oyster 
Creek Renewed Operating License and Independent Spent Fuel Storage 
Installation General License (Reference 1), the activities necessary to close the 
sale and transfer the Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station from Exelon 
Generation Company, LLC to Oyster Creek Environmental Protection, LLC were 
completed on July 1, 2019 (Reference 2).  At the time of the closing, with the 
NRC’s approval, Exelon Generation transferred the NRC license from Exelon 
Generation to Oyster Creek Environmental Protection, LLC (OCEP) as the owner 
and to Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC (HDI) as decommissioning 
operator.  
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In accordance with the NRC regulations, HDI, on behalf of themselves and OCEP, 
respectfully requests NRC to continue all ongoing regulatory actions and reviews 
currently underway for Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating station.  HDI and OCEP 
have assumed responsibility for the continuation of these regulatory actions and 
reviews.  

Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at 
(856) 797-0900, x3813. 

There are no regulatory commitments in this letter. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Andrea L. Sterdis 
Vice President, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs 
Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

cc: 
 
Director – Nuclear Reactor Regulation, USNRC  
Director – Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, USNRC  
Regional Administrator – USNRC Region I  
USNRC Decommissioning Inspector – Oyster Creek  
USNRC Project Manager, NMSS – Oyster Creek  
Director, Bureau of Nuclear Engineering - New Jersey Department of 
Environmental Protection  
Mayor of Lacey Township, Forked River, New Jersey 

 

Digitally signed by Andrea 
Sterdis 
DN: cn=Andrea Sterdis, o, 
ou=HDI, 
email=a.sterdis@holtec.co
m, c=US 
Date: 2019.09.13 12:26:09 
-04'00'


